
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 14, 2017

TO: Honorable Kelly Hancock, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1797 by Campbell (Relating to regulation of electricians by local governments.), As

Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Occupations Code by prohibiting a municipality or region from
collecting a permit, registration, administrative, or any other fee from a licensed electrician. 

The bill would take effect September 1, 2017.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Municipal League, the fiscal impact to municipalities is not anticipated to
be significant.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, CL, GG, BM, JGA
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